You will learn best practices to effectively respond to and investigate sexual assault crimes. Topics include the effect of trauma on the brain, learn investigative techniques, rapport building, conversation tools and stress management techniques to better serve victims of sexual assault in our community. Attendees will also discuss challenges and resources through roundtable discussion. 

This training is for criminal justice and community agencies who work with, serve, and provide services to victims of sexual assault. Professionals that should attend include Law Enforcement Officers, Investigators, Prosecutors, Victim Advocates, SANE/Medical staff, First Responders, and Mental Health Professionals.

RESPONDING TO SEXUAL ASSAULT:
A Community Training
Wednesday, April 24, 2024-Chief Dull Knife Community College
Or Thursday, April 25, 2024-Little Big Horn Community College
8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
Developed by: the Montana DOJ SAKI Program and the 
Bureau of Indian Affairs: Devaney Buffalo and Erin Johnson

Hosted by: Chief Dull Knife College and Little Big Horn College

ONLINE REGISTRATION


https://forms.office.com/g/LFXjj2ardr
or visit TRAINING - Montana Department of Justice (dojmt.gov)
POST and CEU credits available
Trainer-Bryan Fischer
Bryan Fischer has spent the last 34 years in law enforcement. In that time, he worked with Helena Police Department in the Detective Unit, working both local and federal sexual exploitation crimes. From 2018-2022, he served as the Sexual Assault Kit Initiative Trainer for the Department of Justice, where he developed an “Investigating Sexual Assault” curriculum for Law Enforcement Officers. He currently serves as a full time trainer for the Montana Law Enforcement  Academy.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Mary Anderson, SAKI Training Coordinator Mary.Anderson@mt.gov 406-444-5296
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